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Question Time 
 
 
Could the administration reconsider the pay schedule for faculty teaching Summer II 
courses?  The current pay schedule does not pay faculty any significant amount until the 
end of July even though the Summer II session begins at the end of June (last year there 
was no pay until the end of July). In effect, faculty teach 80% of their Summer II courses 
before they are paid, plus serve numerous other faculty roles such as advising for SOAR.  
This can be a particular hardship for faculties’ families since the previous pay period is in 
May.  While it is understood that pay schedules are connected to ONE Purdue, new 
technology programs should not be more restrictive than flexible. 
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